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Dear customer, 
 
We have received reports of a radiator breakage after a frontal crash of a car model CUPRA LEON 
VZ TCR. It is always difficult to assess how serious the impact was in relation to the damages 
caused. 
As prevention to avoid further engine radiator punctures, we propose the following actions: 
 

1. Customers to remove the old gearbox radiator supports (in green) in all existing CUPRA 
LEON VZ TCR cars. The lower one is the critical one.  

 
 

2. CUPRA to modify the design. Soon we’ll announce the availability of a renewed engine fan 
support. This new one, will be suitable for all cars models. 
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